
    

    

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert W. Randall, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 

 

 

 

 

  
 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

November 29, 2017 

 

Mike Bynum 

Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

50 West 100 South Street 

Moab, UT 80342 

 

Re: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation,  

 Weed Control Plan 

 

Mr. Bynum: 

 

On November 24, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your 

Corrective Action regarding the problem identified during the inspection conducted at the Gold Hill Mill 

site on August 1, 2017. The status of the Corrective Action associated with this problem is as follows: 

 

Corrective Action Documentation: The operator submitted a Weed Control Plan in the form of a 

Technical Revision to the approved plan, including the appropriate fee. 

 

Corrective Action Status: The Division considers the problem to be abated. However, upon approval of 

the Technical Revision, the operator shall implement the approved weed control plan at the site. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

EC: Mark Steen at: goldtontine@gmail.com 

 Wally Erickson, DRMS at: (wally.erickson@state.co.us 
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